Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners Board — Extension of a
Non-Executive Member

The Department for Infrastructure has announced the extension of the
appointment term for Councillor Jim McKeever, a Non-Executive Member of
Londonderry Port and Harbour Commissioners.

Publication of NI Cancer Waiting Times
Statistics Release (July-September

2019)

The Department of Health today published the NI Cancer Waiting Times
Statistics Release for July, August and September 2019.

£142,000 resurfacing scheme for Seagoe
Park, Portadown

A £142,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Seagoe Park, Portadown will
commence on Monday 20 January 2020.

Regional Food Programme opens for
applications

This important regional food funding programme within the food and drink
sector encourages collaboration between all sectors and representative bodies
within the local food industry.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/londonderry-port-and-harbour-commissioners-board-extension-non-executive-member
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/londonderry-port-and-harbour-commissioners-board-extension-non-executive-member
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/londonderry-port-and-harbour-commissioners-board-extension-non-executive-member
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-ni-cancer-waiting-times-statistics-release-july-september-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-ni-cancer-waiting-times-statistics-release-july-september-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/publication-ni-cancer-waiting-times-statistics-release-july-september-2019
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps142000-resurfacing-scheme-seagoe-park-portadown
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/ps142000-resurfacing-scheme-seagoe-park-portadown
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/regional-food-programme-opens-applications-1
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/regional-food-programme-opens-applications-1

DAERA welcomes the appointment of four
new members to CAFRE College Advisory

Group

The Department for Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs today announced
the appointment of four new members to the CAFRE College Advisory Group
(CAG) .
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